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Comments: Please do not cut hundreds of whitebark pines. They are a precious resource and should be

protected, even if it means altering the new lift. The ecosystem impacted by this new lift will change the dynamic

of the skiing on that part of the mountain. I don't think any significant amount of deforestation is worth reducing

the amount of wind exposure on Sublette lift.


